
 The community of St. 

Theresa International College joined 

the entire nation in celebrating the 

birthday of Her Majesty Queen 

Suthida Bajrasudhabimalalakshana 

on June 3. Our college organized a 

simple yet significant honorary 

ceremony dedicated specifically to 

Her Majesty. 

 In shades of yellow, our 

college administrators, faculty deans, 

some lecturers, and students spent 

moments at Joseph-Marie Building 

to offer a special birthday tribute in 

front of Her Majesty's image. 
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 A 3-day, 2-night camp 

brought together students from 

various countries, including 

Thailand, China, the Philippines, 

South Korea, and more. 

 Participants were divided into 

50 groups, each consisting of 7-10 

members. The staff organized LINE 

groups for efficient communication 

within each group. Groups were 

often composed of participants from 

the same school or university, 

depending on the number of 

attendees. 

 On the first day, participants 

attended the opening ceremony and 

watched shows from various 

countries. In the afternoon, 

participants presented their ideas on 

the chosen topic in front of the 

judges. After dinner, participants 

gathered to discuss ideas and plan 

their presentations for the next day. 

Subsequently, the staff led everyone 

back to the hotel. 

 The second day involved 

discussions on life and show 

performances in the morning. In the 

afternoon, participants presented to 

the committee to determine the top 

10 presentations for the final round. 

After dinner, participants had the 

opportunity to get to know each 

other better before bedtime. 

 On the last day, the top 10 

participants showcased their 

presentations to everyone, and the 

top 3 winners were announced. The 

camp concluded with a peace 

concert. 

 During the journey back to 

the college, reflections on the entire 

conference took place. Participants 

realized that mutual encouragement 

helped them feel confident and 

perform at their very best. 

By:  Waranya Boontot, Education English, Year 3  
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 One late Monday afternoon, 

our second-year students majoring in 

English for Business Communication 

enthusiastically organized the 

traditional "Rub Nong" activity for 

our 10 freshmen at the college 

football field. 

 Our five sophomore students 

planned and executed the entire 

activity with the intention of building 

a strong bond with their younger 

brothers and sisters. Moreover, some 

of our third-year students joined in 

and arranged some fun tasks for our 

"nongs" to enjoy. 

 Despite the somewhat 

gloomy weather that day, nothing 

could deter BE students from 

bonding and creating some great 

memories together. 

 On June 15, 2023, the Thailand 

Leadership Conference held an 

orientation for students at the STIC 

Education Room in St. Theresa 

International College.  
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The STIC family participated in a 

memorial mass to pay the highest 

honor to Madam Dr. Theresa 

Virachanee Phromsuntorn on her 

100th day at Joseph-Marie Building 

on June 5. The entire community 

was united in spirit, offering heartfelt 

prayers for the soul of our beloved 

Madam. The Catholic mass, lasting 

an hour, was filled with uplifting 

messages from the Bible, emotional 

homilies from our resident priests, 

songs of praise to the Almighty, 

prayers from the faithful, and 

moments of union with Him. 

 Following the solemn 

memorial mass, the entire STIC 

family shared a savory luncheon. 

While dining, conversations echoed 

with testimonies of the kindness of 

our beloved Madam. Additionally, 

discussions about how much we miss 

her were expressed by many. 

 STIC profoundly misses you, 

Madam Dr. Theresa Virachanee 

Phromsuntorn. 
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On June 16, the Faculty of Nursing 
Science celebrated its 17th founding 
anniversary with the ultimate 
purpose of raising funds to support 
the St. Theresa Vipa Ratchanee 
Nursing Foundation. This foundation 
continuously supports deserving 
students with scholarship grants, 
provides financial incentives to 
outstanding alumni, lecturers, and 
staff, extends research funds for 
further professional knowledge, and 
supports other missions concerning 
the development of the nursing 
profession. 
 Gracing the event were 

Rector Dr. Piyada Wattanasa, Dr. 
Chaipat Wattanasan, Aj. Suwat 
Benjathammatorn, faculty deans, and 
some members of the administrative 
and research departments. Aside 
from all the festivities, one of the 
highlights of the anniversary 
celebration was giving recognition to 
the faculty’s representatives who 
participated in academic conferences 
and brought achievements for the 
faculty, and awarding financial 
grants amounting to 100,000 baht. 
Among the recipients were Poonyisa 
Chanthasit (30,000 baht), Phurichaya 
Tetchasukhun (30,000 baht), 

Kalyarat Saeyang (20,000 baht), and 
Narumon Mueangmao (20,000 baht). 
 The Faculty of Nursing 
Science family members are grateful 
for all the generosity and warm love 
they have received over the years. 
They will continue to exert efforts to 
make St. Theresa International 
College a household name for all 
aspiring nurses and professionals in 
the medical field here in Thailand. 
 Congratulations to the 
Faculty of Nursing Science, and 
here's to more years to celebrate. 

By:  Saranphong Wongboonsri, Nursing Science, Year 4 
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 The annual nursing capping 

ceremony is one of the most 

anticipated events in the lives of 

nursing students, marking a crucial 

moment for all aspiring nurses. In 

this year’s nursing capping event, 

Dr. Piyada Wattanasan presided over 

the ceremony. 

 During the capping 

ceremony, our nursing students 

walked in lines inside the Joseph-

Marie Building and approached Dr. 

Piyada Wattanasan to receive their 

nursing caps. Following that, Ms. 

Vipa Pengsa-ium, the Dean of the 

Faculty of Nursing Science, pinned 

the caps onto them, assisted by other 

nursing lecturers. 

 Another highly anticipated 

ceremony for nursing students is the 

Nightingale Lamp Lighting. All 

nursing students receive their 

Nightingale lamps as the nursing 

representative approaches the Dean 

to light the lamp for everyone. 

Subsequently, the year 3 nursing 

students gather in front of the 

building, awaiting the freshmen 

nursing students, and express their 

appreciation by singing songs in 

recognition of their achievements. 

By:  Armina Khonkaen, Nursing Science, Year 2 
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 On June 23-24, St. Theresa 

International College welcomed 

teachers from Loei, Udon Thani, 

Nong Bualampu, and Nong Khai 

provinces for a purposeful visit to 

our college. Dr. Piyada Wattanasan 

expressed her warmest greetings to 

our beloved visitors. Then, Assistant 

Professor Dr. Suphak Pibul, Dean of 

the Faculty of Education, gave a 

lecture on "PA: From a Challenge to 

Innovation." Ajarn Suwat 

Benjathammathorn presented some 

souvenirs and awarded them 

certificates.  

 After the talk sessions, they 

enjoyed sumptuous meals and took a 

stroll around the campus to see the 

college buildings and facilities.  

 St. Theresa International 

College is very grateful for your visit 

and hopes for more purposeful visits 

in the future. 

 The family of St. 

Theresa International College 

is getting bigger and better as 

we welcome our new lecturers. 
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